Greg Sass will be speaking at the Manitowish Waters Community Center on Thursday, June 28
at 6:30 pm on his "Wood in the Water” studies and its effects on Walleye reproduction. Greg's
presentation includes:

e The role of habitat

e The importance of assessing habitat prior to stocking

e The inverse relationship between wood in the water and residential development

e Case studies on Little Rock Lake, Camp Lake, and Sanford Lake (Dairyman’s)

o Fish sticks/tree drops vs. fish cribs

e The importance of monitoring before and after making habitat additions

e Finding a safe operating space for fisheries

e WI legislation related to habitat additions

Everyone is invited to attend. No charge. This is sponsored by the Headwaters Basin Chapter
of Walleyes for Tomorrow. For more information call Tom Kramer@ 715-904-0182

Credentials: Greg G. Sass, Ph.D.
Department of Natural Resources, Office of Applied Science
Current Position: Fisheries Research Team Supervisor

(Greg also wrote: Largemouth Bass Management in Wisconsin: Intra- and Inter-Specific
Implications of Abundance Increases, Conference Paper, Sept 2013)



